Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)

From: David Tolchiner <davidtolchiner@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 12:47 PM

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 1553 University

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Kiis,
I apologize for the delay. I inadvertently checked the box after talking with you.
To that point;

Please withdraw my application for the former Hot Rods space at 1553 University Avenue West.

Should anything change, I’ll be back at your doorstep. I look forward to having you visit The Midway Saloon.
Sincerely,

David

On Wed, May 29, 2019 at 8:35 AM Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) <kristina.schweinler@gci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

I still need your withdraw by the end of the day. Otherwise I will be sending it forward to the City Atty. for
denial.
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting
public health and safety for all.”




David Tolchiner
1549 university Avenue West
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55104

612-759-4900




